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Every day we’re hearing more about the harmful effects of PFAS chemicals. The spill of 40,000 gallons of firefighting foam made with PFAS into the Farmington River last June was tragic. Thank you for taking swift action to form a workgroup to recommend how to deal with the cleanup and prevent future PFAS contamination to our environment and our waters. 

States across the country are taking action and I hope Connecticut will do the same. I urge you to:

1) Require a switch to fluorine-free firefighting foam immediately unless where required by federal law
2) Fund and expand monitoring of water sources and other high-risk sites
3) Restrict food packaging and food service ware containing PFAS this legislative session
4) Establish a health-protective drinking water standard for PFAS. Many groups are recommending a standard of 1ppt MCL. The research shows that no PFAS chemicals are safe. I urge you to regulate the entire class of PFAS chemicals. 

Respectfully, 

Your Name and address
